
April 5, 2023

Public Health Emergency (PHE) Ending: 
Provider Revalidation for Medicaid & CHP+

Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+) and Health First Colorado (Colorado’s Medicaid program) 
providers must revalidate in the program before the end of the Public Health Emergency on 
May 11, 2023. Organization Health Care Providers are required to obtain and use a unique 
National Provider Identifier (NPI) for each service location and provider type enrolled.

Below is the Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (HCPF) link to Health First 
Colorado and Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+) Provider Revalidation webpage to revalidate, 
access resources and view HCPF’s newsletters.

Click here to revalidate: https://hcpf.colorado.gov/revalidation 

https://hcpf.colorado.gov/revalidation

